
CONGRATULATIONS GEORGE 

In May this year, both Abyssinian and Somali exhibitors from around Australia 

converged on Canberra for the 30th Anniversary of the Abyssinian Breeder 

Show. To celebrate this special event George Kennedy was presented with a 

number of special gifts. One of these was a set of 3 books containing messages 

of congratulations from past and present exhibitors, owners, breeders and 

judges of Abyssinians and Somalis who know George. It was a fantastic 

weekend and I hope there will be many more. Thank you to everyone who 

contributed to this special gift. (And thank you Lynne for producing it – G.K.) 

 

Lynne Moorman 

 


